
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/21/2017 4:15:02 PM
Subject: Fw: Voicemail follow-up

​Please work with Lily on when is the best day given our plans. It doesn't matter to LG.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 3:45 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Voicemail follow-up 
 
Pls advise.
 
L-
 
From: Dino Teppara [mailto:dino.teppara@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 1:07 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Voicemail follow-up
 
Hi Lily, my name is Dino Teppara and I am friends with Catherine and Danny from our work together at the SC 
Dept. of Education.
 
I am writing because I serve as the Chairman of the First Tuesday Republican Club of the Midlands and I talked 
to Gov. Bryant about speaking to the club and he said he wanted to do it. We meet the first Tuesday of each 
month in downtown Cola; we do not meet in the summer months of July and August and we have a speaker 
confirmed for September.
 
Can you please let me know of the following dates which would work best for his schedule this fall? Tues., Oct. 
3, Tues., Nov. 7, or Tues., Dec. 5.
 
We meet about a mile from the statehouse, off of Gervais and Huger, at the Hall at Senate's End. Doors open at 
11:30 am and the lunch meeting runs from 12-1 pm. The lunch is done by Dupre's Catering and we'd also issue 
a media advisory to see if we can get a TV camera there.
 
This would be a great opportunity for Mr. Bryant to address Republicans from the Midlands area, mainly from 
Lexington and Richland counties. If we can work out a date that works for his schedule, that'd be great. Please 
let me know if you have any questions.
 
Regards,
Dino Teppara
(803) 467-2130
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